NECCT review 2005: Appendix 3

NECCT REVIEW GROUP

Convenor: Rev David Herbert

The Manse

5 Nursery Lane

BELFORD

NE70 7NW

01668 219584

daveherbert@btinternet.com

November 8th 2004

Dear friends,

Written into the Foundation Document (Constitution) of North East Christian Churches Together (NECCT) is the requirement for a review with reference to NECCT's Aims and Functions (please see overleaf) three years after its date of inauguration. We are now at that time, and a review team appointed by the Executive, led by myself, has begun the process.

This letter is our first step, and is being sent to a cross section of Churches Together groups and Local Ecumenical Partnerships, all single congregation Ecumenical Partnerships, the Ecumenical Officers' Meeting, and Church Leaders' Meeting.

The review Group is very much in listening mode, gathering feedback and reflections which will be help guide future conversations in the coming six months. With this in mind, we are asking you the following:

To what extent, in your opinion

· is NECCT serving the vision outlined in its Foundation Document?

· is NECCT's present agenda energised and sharply focused?

· and what do you perceive are the achievements and shortfalls of the past three years?

The Review Group hopes to debate these and other areas at the coming Forum on Saturday 20th November.

It would be much appreciated and helpful to our timetable if you could make a response to the above three bullet points (and any other comments you feel are appropriate at this stage) by 7th December. Please could you send your replies, marked NECCT Review, to the office of Jenny Bond, who is Churches Together in England's North and Midlands Field Officer, and a member of our Review Group. Her contact details are via her assistant, Tracy Neil: tracy.neil@cte.org.uk Luther King House, Brighton Grove, Manchester M14 5JP (tel 0161 249 2515, fax 0870 121 5613). Email responses are administratively helpful and preferred, if at all possible, though we are able to deal with hard copy too.

Many thanks for your co-operation. If you need any clarification of any of the above please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours in Christ,

David Herbert

Convenor, NECCT Review Group

